From: data.protection@libdems.org.uk
Date: Mon, 12 Feb 2024
Subject: Compliance Training Day 12 - Data Security & Data Breaches

ATt Liberal =
PROTECTION Democrats

Dear Colleagues,

Today in our February Training Programme, we're
highlighting:

Data Security & Data Breaches

T e

Being data security aware applies to everyone
across the Party.

The following video discusses how to adopt practical
measures to keep personal data and assets secure.
It also takes a more detailed look at data breaches -
what they are and what to do.

Watch Video =


https://links.liberal.democrat/u/click?_t=5a7a8221ed964014b4d9b5f8c7e17551&_m=8efc1cf825d049178a6d69cb42f4aaa1&_e=CQE5MemIwEM8LsiDGX3JObxqfn3VfNMi1noEaTklSkbZALg6Sdzqt3YsWphH1Ki9aYwu9qo1JSnr6DUCgvQbQLO05a736NlSwsnMMNL3_sWOeBk8lezI2cpnobwSaFlZKA4mmbQxlVD-wr-yI8MlyaqeollpdcvK8AzImDnkHCLX9FtbQ2TD22AbABsnOLwjaKleN-pJbpKqmBsKPfnv2yD4PKilTn_1lC-6uqWes_k7lquK_T7wkNyuNXK6AUQNDTv_BHVtNur2Eq8P2-OC3NyCPnSuPaN-h6UH093iBLQ%3D

If you think you’ve had a data breach, we can work
through it together - let us know as soon as possible
by emailing: data.protection@libdems.org.uk.

Best wishes,

Esther McGee

Data Protection Officer
Liberal Democrats

You can view all the emails from the February
Compliance Challenge so far by clicking here:

View previous emails =

You are receiving this email as you are listed as an Officer of an accounting unit for the Liberal
Democrats.

As these emails contain details of your legal responsibilities as part of this role you are not able to opt out
of these emails from our Compliance Team. If you think there has been an error and you shouldn't have
received this email, please contact compliance@libdems.org.uk.

Published and promoted by Mike Dixon on behalf of the Liberal Democrats, 1 Vincent Square, London,
SW1P 2PN.
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